M G ma|l Christopher Hansen <chris.g.hansen@gmail.com>

ACLU Attorneys

5 messages

Christopher Hansen <chris.g.hansen@gmail.com> Tue, Oct 20, 2020 at 7:39 PM
To: "! Brown, Bill" <bbrown@urbanaillinois.us>

Hi Bill,
Do you mind telling me who reviewed the ordinance and said it was ok? I'd like to ask them specifically how they're
reconciling that claim with other cases.

I'll be polite.

Thanks,
Christopher

Christopher Hansen <chris.g.hansen@gmail.com> Tue, Oct 20, 2020 at 9:37 PM
To: "! Brown, Bill" <bbrown@urbanaillinois.us>

And was the ordinance brought to the ACLU in any official capacity by the City, or did you or someone else just decide to

bring it to them?
[Quoted text hidden]

! Brown, Bill <bbrown@urbanaillinois.us> Wed, Oct 21, 2020 at 7:36 AM
To: Christopher Hansen <chris.g.hansen@gmail.com>

As far as | know the City didn't consult with any ACLU attorneys.

| asked them to review it. It was at the state level and | don't know which attorney(s) reviewed it.

Bill

From: Christopher Hansen <chris.g.hansen@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 20, 2020 9:37 PM

To: ! Brown, Bill

Subject: Re: ACLU Attorneys

And was the ordinance brought to the ACLU in any official capacity by the City, or did you or someone else just decide to
bring it to them?

[Quoted text hidden]

Christopher Hansen <chris.g.hansen@gmail.com> Thu, Oct 29, 2020 at 11:42 AM
To: "1 Brown, Bill" <bbrown@urbanaillinois.us>

Hi Bill,

Are you able to provide any more information on this? | also asked Carol Leff 4 days ago and she said she'd get back to
me.

It sounds like you made a direct inquiry, but I'm having trouble understanding who answered it.

Did the local ACLU discuss it at all?

Thanks,



Christopher
[Quoted text hidden]

! Brown, Bill <bbrown@urbanaillinois.us> Thu, Oct 29, 2020 at 12:47 PM
To: Christopher Hansen <chris.g.hansen@gmail.com>

Yeah, | went through the local chapter. | don't know if they discussed it - | missed the last meeting, but they asked the
state to review.

From: Christopher Hansen <chris.g.hansen@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 29, 2020 11:42 AM

To: ! Brown, Bill

Subject: Re: ACLU Attorneys

Hi Bill,

Are you able to provide any more information on this? | also asked Carol Leff 4 days ago and she said she'd get back to
me.

It sounds like you made a direct inquiry, but I'm having trouble understanding who answered it.

Did the local ACLU discuss it at all?

Thanks,
Christopher

On Wed, Oct 21, 2020 at 7:37 AM ! Brown, Bill <bbrown@urbanaillinois.us<mailto:bbrown@urbanaillinois.us>> wrote:
As far as | know the City didn't consult with any ACLU attorneys.

| asked them to review it. It was at the state level and | don't know which attorney(s) reviewed it.

Bill

From: Christopher Hansen <chris.g.hansen@gmail.com<mailto:chris.g.hansen@gmail.com>>
Sent: Tuesday, October 20, 2020 9:37 PM

To: ! Brown, Bill

Subject: Re: ACLU Attorneys

And was the ordinance brought to the ACLU in any official capacity by the City, or did you or someone else just decide to
bring it to them?

[Quoted text hidden]



